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Docket No. 50-322 November 24, 1982

.

Mr. Bill Hafner
54 Robinwood Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Mastic, NY 11950 TO F01A-82-510

Dear Mr. Hafner:

This is in response to your letter dated October 24, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, access to all

,
^

documents pertaining to the Pool Cooling Mode of the RHR for Shoreham
Unit No.1 (Docket No. 50-322) from March 1 to October 30, 1981.

In response to your request, we have completed our search for documents
subject to your request and none have been located. We have been informed,
however, that whatever information does exist has already been published
in the Safety Evaluation Report (SER) (NUREG-0420, Section G.2.1.8(4)(g)
and 6.2.2 and Supplement 1 of NUREG-0420, Section 6.2.1.8.0.).

Please note that in our second response to your F0IA request identified
as F01A-82-455, we provided you with information relative to possible
additional information being available in NRC Inspection Reports on file
in the NDR PDR and LPDR. Those same comments apply to this request.

This completes action on your request.

Si cerely,
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J .# M. Felton, Director
T Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration
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